
February 2023

Hello Fellow Lions,

As we enter the second half Lions year two 
big things are happening in the Pin Trading 
realm.  First and foremost we are celebrating 
the 50th year of the Lions International Pin 
Trading Club (LITPC) and there will be 
celebrations at pin trading events all year 
long.  Secondly Pennsylvania is hosting their 
annual pin swap at the Red Lion Hotel in 
Harrisburg.  Lions from around the world 
attend this swap.  We encourage Lions from 
across the Multiple District to attend the 
trading days March 15 - 16, 2023.

PTCP Officers: 

President:  Jason Radmann

Vice President:  Scott Lyons 

Secretary:  Lana McCaulley 

Treasurer:  Kay Shatzer 

Pin History
District 14C - The first pins that came from District 
14C was in 1974 is seen below.  They issued 2 pins....  

District 14D - District 14D released their first pin in 
1976.  The had a gold stage coach on the pin.

Go to https://pintradersclubpa.weebly.com/ 
and then go to Events tab for more information 
and the registration form!
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Congratulations on your

From the members of PTCP

We will also be celebrating the Lions 
International Trading Pin Club 50th 
Anniversary.

L - Loving
I - Individuals
O - Offering
N - Needed
S - Service




